Principal's Message - Spring_into
Summer!

What a wonderful spring it has been at ADCS! The sunshine,
laughter, and energy around our school have made this
season one to remember. As we look ahead to summer, we're
filled with pride and gratitude for everything our students,
staff, and community have accomplished together.

Cultural Space

We are especially excited to see our cultural space being
enjoyed by students and families. Our Very Important Woman
in Our Lives Celebration was a beautiful gathering that
honoured the strong and inspiring women in our lives—it was
full of love, laughter, and shared stories. What a gift it is to
have this space thriving as a hub of culture and connection.




Come-Try-It Day!

Our Come Try It event was also a huge
hit! Thank you to all our community
partners who helped make it such o
success. We look forward to more
collaborative programming that brings
students, families, and community
members together in meaningful ways.

Land of Lobsters, Lighthouses, and Learning!

We're thrilled to share
that thanks to
successful fundraising,
students in Grades /~12
are heading to the
Maritimes for an
exciting year-end
adventure! At home,
we've also been making
improvements—our new
basketball nets are in
and already getting lots
of use and the kindness
continues to spread
across the school.




Qur Community, Our Canvas:
A Celebration of Shared Creativity
We were also thrilled to see creativity on full

display at the art show planned and organized
by our talented art teacher. The show featured
not only original student artwork, but also
celebrated the creativity of local artists in our
community. It was an inspiring event that
showcased the beauty of expression and the
power of art to connect us all.

Being Kind To Mother Earth

Across all grades, students are
showing tremendous commitment
to caring for our environment.
Whether it's our land-based
learning classrooms cleaning up
garbage in the community,
students reusing and recycling in
the classrooms, or our high school
students proudly representing
ADCS at the Generate Summit in
Calgary and developing a plan to
clean up the school, we are so
proud of their leadership and care
for the land.
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Summer Support

We are also excited to welcome back
our summer students, who are already
making a difference by helping in
classrooms and leading fun games
ond activities during recess. Every
aofternoon continues to be filled with
engaging cultural, creative, and land-
based learning experiences that make
our school so unique.

 ,

Upcoming Events

As we move into the final
stretch of the school year, be
sure to watch for upcoming
events:
« Track and Field Day: June
26th
PATs
ECS Grad: June 21st
Awards night: June 25th
And many more moments of
learning and fun at ADCS.

Thank you for your continued
support—let's finish this season
strong and celebrate all we've
accomplished together!

Warmly,
Tammie Sarauer
Principal at ADCS
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